
Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Muller winery 6blocks
1 message

cartwright95669 <cartwright95669@gmail.com> Sun, Jun 7, 2020 at 8:47 PM
To: planning@amadorgov.org

I want to express my opposition to the purposed winery on muller rd.We don't want a increase in traffic in our small rural
area. The real chance of impaired drivers on our roads that are not at all set up to handle this type of business. Please
deny the purposed venue due to the adverse effects on our lives. Thank You for your time Jeffrey Cartwright 15874 Deep
Cut Ct.Plymouth Ca. 95669

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S10e, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone

https://www.google.com/maps/search/15874+Deep+Cut+Ct.Plymouth+Ca.+95669?entry=gmail&source=g

